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I. INTRODUCTION  

 

1  On January 10, 2020, Tri Cities Limo, LLC (Tri Cities Limo) submitted a response 

to the Utilities and Transportation Commission’s (Commission) Notice of Penalties in 

Docket TE-190996. The response requested additional time to respond to the notice while 

Tri Cities Limo appeals a separate determination regarding one of its vehicle’s seating 

capacity. Given that Tri Cities Limo’s appeal is related to the circumstances underlying the 

penalty assessment in Docket TE-190996, Commission Staff does not oppose Tri Cities 

Limo’s request for additional time to respond.  
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